Translation of letter received from Messrs, Sugaya Kab,

Kaisha, dated 12th April 1935, -
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S/8 "MIIKESAN MARU"

Dear 8ire,

We beg to state with regret that it hae now
been decided to change the Class of the above named vessel,
which has hitherto been clasced with your Society, to that
of the Teikoku Kaiji Kyokal, and we herewith return the
vessel's freeboard certificate for cancellation.

We remain,

Yours faithfully,

SUGAYA KABUSHIKI KAISuA.




